



First the good news!

Five of us are leaving for Uganda on June 13, returning June 26 and we will get to see our children! And, we are taking a number of musical instruments (including a tuba!) so the brass band can continue to grow.

Now the sad news ... the benefactor who had agreed to pay \$2,100 for the orphan's birthday party has encountered financial problems and can't do it! Is there any way you can help us put on the party by donating before Monday?

And, you can do it on PayPal ... https://www.paypal.me/sylviaschildren

ANYTHING you can do would be greatly appreciated. And, thanks for considering this request at such a late minute.

Sylvia Allen ...732 946 2711 or cell 732 241 1144

Thanks to all of you for your support and love.



Sylvia's Children | 89 Middletown Road | Holmdel, NJ 07733 www.sylviaschildren.org | http://www.sylviaschildren.blogspot.com Sylvia's office: 732-946-2711 | Sylvia's cell: 732-241-1144 sylvia@sylviaschildren.org